
 

May 2011 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

School Attendance 

 

During our Ofsted Inspection in September 2010, one of the main points the Inspectors 

commented on is the need to improve attendance at New Hall & Primary Children’s Centre. 

 Currently attendance at our school is below the National Average of 94%. 

We are writing to you requesting your help in raising our attendance from 93% to reach our 

target of 94% by the end of July 2011.  

What can you do to help? 

Simple! Make sure your child/ren come to school on time every day up until Friday 22nd July 

when we finish for the summer holidays.  

On those very rare occasions when your child is sick and in need of seeing a doctor, please keep 

us informed by telephoning and letting us know what the doctor has recommended.  

We also want to say a huge ‘THANK YOU’ to all those children and families who do attend 

school regularly, think about all the learning and fun you have! 

If you would like to know more about your child’s individual attendance, please call the office 

for further information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. B. Hanks     Miss A. Jaremko   

Head Teacher     Deputy Head Teacher 

 


